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Summary Power Data Associates has created the attached document on behalf of the CMS 
sub-group, which captures a series of considerations and recommendations 
established following consideration of paper UMSUG123/03 in June 2020. 

1. Background 

1.1 Power Data Associates has created the attached document on behalf of the CMS sub-group, which captures a 

series of considerations and recommendations established following consideration of paper UMSUG123/03 in 

June 2020. The aim of the sub-group is to review existing documents, prepare revised documents that improve 

clarity and consider developing a process for regular checks on CMS compliance.  

2. Recommendations 

2.1 We invite the UMSUG to: 

a) REVIEW the considerations and recommendations in the attached document; and 

b) DETERMINE the next steps. 
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